RHSC General Meeting Minutes 

April 10, 2012
The meeting was held at the Long Ridge Tavern and was called to order at 7:45pm.
Board members present were Anne Olshan, Anne Zaera, Bob Boothroyd, Curtis Casey, Kyle Eberts, Mike Kellick and Pat Siciliano.

One guest attended and was interviewed separately by the Board after the meeting: Lisa and Angelo Lettieri.

Annual Elections – Mike Kellick/Bill Hughes
· Nominating committee, chaired by Bill Hughes, presented a slate of officers 

· President: John Swingler 

· Vice President: Stephanie Evers

· Treasurer: Tom Hughes

· Secretary: Anne Zaera

· Floor Nominations centered on John Olshan for President, nominated by Anne Zaera and seconded by Rod Cross, Bob Boothroyd, Lou Trovato, and Loretta Nolan, among others. In response to questions, Bill stated it was his understanding that John Olshan was not interested in continuing to serve, but that Bill would reconsider if that was not indeed the case.

· Further nominations from the floor will be accepted at the April 24 General Meeting.

· Voting will take place by May 1 online, repeating last year’s very successful process.

Future Activities, Gabe Cordova
· The Club’s 80th anniversary will be celebrated on Sept 15 – save the date.  

· Gabe presented an entertaining set of slides describing the Connecticut Ski Council's trip to the Quebec Winter Carnival, January 31-February 5, 2013.

· A flyer is being prepared with full details and will be posted on our website.  Cost will range from $1,090 to $1,400, including bus transportation from CT and lodging in the famous Chateau Frontenac within the walled old city. Gabe has reserved space for only 20 people, so let him know if interested.
Bulk Ticket Collection – Bob Hener
· Unused bulk tickets must be returned to Bob by April 24 – you can either bring them to that meeting or mail them directly to Bob.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:30pm. 

Respectfully submitted by Anne M Zaera
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